\*Please note, all dates are approximate and this process is fluid and ongoing. If you have questions please reach out to your student's counselor.

# September-October:

- Research school programs
- Request, in writing, updated evaluations from the CSE

#### October-November

- Confer with the Reece School team about your student's functioning, needs, and possible school options
- Continue to research school programs, take tours, attend open houses (virtual/online/etc.)
- Learn more about each school's admissions procedures. Relevant information is available on each school's website

#### November-March

- Evaluate the schools you have seen and their ability to meet your child's needs and goals
- Complete and submit applications to appropriate schools
- Discuss progress with your student's counselor
- Follow up with the CSE with regards to completion of evaluations
- Maintain copies of reports from the Reece School and outside providers for your files and your student's IEP meeting

### March

- Continue to update your student's counselor and confer with the Reece School team
- Review all evaluations to ensure they are complete and accurate, and ask your student's counselor if you have questions
- Send copies of reports you receive to the Reece School
- If you disagree with the CSE evaluations, consider obtaining and outside evaluation

## May-June

- The CSE should schedule an IEP meeting for your child, and they will make a recommendation for placement in a type of school setting
- If you disagree with the placement recommendation, you can exercise your rights to due process to challenge the decision of the CSE